Department of Physics, UoA

NOTICE

The Physics Practical Examination of students of M.Sc. Il-Semester (2024-25) Electronics
Laboratory Physics is re-scheduled to be held on May 26-27, 2025 from 10.00 AM to 4.00 PM.
The students of Electronics M.Sc. Il-Semester are directed to report at 9.30 AM in the
Electronics Laboratory Physics on May 26-27, 2025.
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